inspíring Children to Shine

Headteacher: Mrs. Wendy D'Arcy

Email: admin@hardwicke.gloucs.sch.uk

Email: slt@hardwicke.gloucs.sch.uk

Website: www.hardwicke.gloucs.sch.uk



Hardwicke Parochial Primary Academy Poplar Way Hardwicke Gloucester **GL2 4QG**

Telephone: 01452 720538

'Walk as children of light'

1st October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you for all your prompt and positive return of the permission slips for Croft Farm. We are delighted to confirm that we have been able to change our provisional booking into a definite one!

We have now set up a Parent Pay account to enable you to begin payments for the total cost of £220. You are welcome to make payments as and when you like, so that the cost can be spread, but please find below a reminder of the deadlines which need to be met.

- The first deposit of £25 to be paid by Friday 22nd October
- The second payment of £50 to be paid by Friday 26th November
- Third payment of £50 to be paid by Friday 31st January 2022
- Fourth payment of £50 to be paid by Friday 4th March 2022
- Balance to be paid by Friday 8th April 2022

Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.

With kind regards from

The Y6 Team



